
Dear HSC Fitness Center Members, 

We hope this message finds you well and you have been able to continue with your fitness regime in 

some capacity over the past several months. Unfortunately, the HSC Fitness Center will remained closed 

through December 31, 2020.  

 As North Texas community leaders and public health experts continue to monitor the spread of COVID-

19, HSC remains committed to ensuring the safety of our students, faculty and staff. We realize this is 

disappointing but are taking every precaution necessary to ensure the safety and health of our campus 

community.  

Please know, we remain committed to your physical, mental, and emotional well-being during this 

stressful time and sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding. We encourage you to follow-us 

on social media (UNTHSC Fitness Center) and subscribe to our YouTube Channel, as we will be posting 

workouts three times a week, providing at-home exercise resources, and hosting virtual group exercise 

classes for free. Pleas reach out to us with any question or concerns at FitnessCenter@unthsc.edu.  

Thank you, 

You HSC Fitness Center Team 

https://www.facebook.com/UNTHSC-Fitness-Center-455109121944870/?view_public_for=455109121944870
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCbRa4VnY_RL-gqIqWyHumGw/playlists
mailto:FitnessCenter@unthsc.edu

